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Rijeka, 27 July 2022

NOTICE OF THE ELECTION COMMISSION

Dear colleagues,
The election commission has decided that the elections for a Theatre Board
representative from the ranks of theatre artists will be held on 13 July 2022.

The original plan to hold elections on 1 July 2022 proved to be unfeasible.

Due to the large number of candidates applying for the clarinet audition on that day,
as well as the evening program, we still cannot know exactly when the election
session would be able to take place.

Furthermore, the election procedure as prescribed by the Statute (Articles 40 to 44)
is extremely complex; as such, we believe that we need to present it in detail to all
voters in order for the election to be conducted in the prescribed manner.

Over the next week, the election committee will inform you in detail about the election
procedure and your rights.

In the meantime, we invite you to learn more about the composition of the Theatre
Board and the powers and role of the Theatre Board in the management of the
Theatre through the Statute of the Theatre.

Taking into account the large number of guest appearances and the schedule of
programs in the building, we have concluded that 13 July is the earliest date on
which all theatre artists will be able to attend the election session.

Respectfully,

President of the Commission,

Sandra Kalac
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